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Hi,

I favour a centralised model for the operation of this scheme.

I think the 20 cent deposit is appropriate, and should be standard for all containers.

It would be good to include a return scheme for glass bottles too, since broken bottles are so hazardous,

If possible, bottles should be washed and reused rather than broken down and recycled. Reuse is much less
energy-intensive. We should encourage manufacturers to standardise bottles to make reuse easier.

Retailers who sell liquids in plastic bottles should be required to accept all bottles, not limited to bottles
bought from them.

Thanks,






